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Principal's Message 

Dear Parents and Carers 

It is with great honour that I have accepted the relieving Principal position at Gerringong PS. As a local 

member of the Gerringong community, I feel very privileged to be leading our staff and students into 

the future and strive for achievement. I would l ike to thank Mrs Morris who has done an amazing job 

with leading and managing the school. We will work very closely together with energy and enthusiasm 
to continue focusing on learning and the wellbeing of the students.  

It was lovely to see our school leaders represent Gerringong PS so well at the ANZAC Day dawn service. I 

thoroughly enjoyed listening to their prayers- well done leaders. Also thank you to the choir who sang 
the National Anthem at the 11am service. 

As a Principal for almost 10 years and over 30 years’ experience in education in Sydney, Shoalhaven, 

Northern Territory and England, I bring a diverse range of experiences. I look forward to leading and 

learning alongside my colleagues to ensure our children are reaching their maximum potential to thrive 
in our ever-changing society. 

I look forward to meeting you all. 

Mrs Kristie Goldthorp OAM JP 

Relieving Principal 

Gerringong Public School 

 

ANZAC Day Service 

Thank you to our Student Leadership Team for representing our school at the Dawn Service on Sunday. 

The experience is always an emotional one. I would also love to thank the students and Mrs Coulston 

and Ms Kellert who volunteered their time to sing the National Anthem at the Gerringong Bowling Club 

ceremony. It is always wonderful to watch our staff and students support the community. Finally, a 

thank you to 2K for performing at the school ANZAC Service last Friday. Students from K-2 

commemorated ANZAC Day with a lovely service remembering those that fought to preserve our 

freedom. 



 

 



 

 



Swim Scheme 

Last year, due to Covid-19 restrictions, Year 2 students were unable to participate in the Swim Scheme 

program. As a result, the scheme was offered to those students this term. Our students have thoroughly 

enjoyed participating in Swim Scheme last week and will continue this week. Our Year 2 students will 

have this opportunity in Term 4. Thank you to the Stage 2 teachers for providing this opportunity for our 
students. 

Annual Report 

Schools report to their communities through their annual report. The Annual Report is provided as an 

account of the school’s operations and achievements throughout the year. It provides a detailed 

account of the progress the school has made to provide high quality educational opportunities for all 

students, as set out in the school plan. It outlines findings from self-assessment that reflect the impact 

of key school strategies for improved learning and the benefit to all students from the expenditure of 

resources, including equity funding. Our Annual Report will be published on the GPS website. 

Tongarra Cross Country 
We wish all of our students participating in the Tongarra Cross Country the best of luck in their races on 

Friday. We are fortunate that the event will take place at Gerringong and hopefully that home ground 

advantage will work in our favour! Thank you to Mrs Chapman for her organisation of the event and to 
the staff that will supervise students on the day. 

Class of the Week 

3T have been chosen as the Class of the Week! They receive a trophy and will choose the bell song for 
this week. Make sure you arrive at school early to be in the running for the Class of the Week award.  

LIBRARY NEWS 

Premier’s Reading Challenge 

Congratulations to our latest students who have successfully completed the 2021 Premier’s Reading 
Challenge. 

If you need any help logging your books online, just call into the library, I am happy to help.  



 

Book Fair 

The bookfair will arrive on Thursday 6th May. All children will have the chance to have a sneak peak of 
the bookfair and complete a wish list during their library lesson. 

From Thursday 13th May to Wednesday 19th May we will be warmly welcoming our parent community 
into the library before and after school to make a purchase from the book fair. 

Thursday 13th May: 3:00-3:30 

Friday 14th May: 8:30-9:00 and 3:00-3:30 

Monday 17th May: 8:30-9:00 and 3:00-3:30 

Tuesday 18th May: 8:30-9:00 

Wednesday 19th May: 8:30-9:00 and 3:00-3:30 

Alternatively, children will be able to make purchases during lunchtimes from the 13th of May if you are 

unable to attend during the times listed. 

We are incredibly grateful for your support of this library fundraiser, but as always, there is absolutely 
no obligation to make a purchase from the book fair. 

Looking forward to seeing you soon, 



Happy Reading, 

Mrs Cummins 

P and C NEWS 

P and C welcome 

The Gerringong P&C would like to welcome Ms. Kristie Goldthorp to the relieving principal role of 

Gerringong Primary School. While the sudden transition was unexpected, we would like to express our 

full support for her appointment. We look forward to working with Ms. Goldthorp and the executive 
team as she settles into her position. 

We'd also like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs. Morris for her capable, and tireless leadership over 

the past 18 months. 

Finally, a reminder that our next P&C meeting is on Monday, 17th May at 7pm in the staffroom. We'd 
love to see some new faces and hear your thoughts! 

Fundraising is back up and running for 2021 with two exciting events coming up…… 

Colour Run 

Friday saw the launch of our Colour Run which will be our major fundraiser for the year. The event will 

be held on Friday 14th May and will be a fun-filled afternoon on the school oval. Students should have 

received a sponsorship booklet which details how they can set up their online profile in order to begin 

fundraising. This is a cashless event so all donations need to be made through your child ’s fundraising 

page. Students who raise $10 or more will receive a prize, and the more money you raise the better the 

reward, and the more you help the school! We are hoping to raise enough money to be able to upgrade 

our basketball courts so get fundraising GPS! 

We will be having a weekly challenge during our fundraising period. Our first challenge will see a reward 

go to the class that has the most online profiles created by next Monday 3rd May. The winning class will 

be the first to run the Colour Run on the 14th May. To create your fundraising profile, go 

to www.schoolfunrun.com.au1. 

Parents/guardians will be able to attend the Colour Run and we will need a large number of helpers. If 

you are happy to help, please email Kate Mathies on kalongstaff@yahoo.com2 

                                                                 
1http://www.schoolfunrun.com.au/ 
2mailto:kalongstaff@yahoo.com 

http://www.schoolfunrun.com.au/
mailto:kalongstaff@yahoo.com


 

Mother’s Day Stall 

Our Mother’s Day Stall will be held on Monday 3rd May. All presents will be $5 and your child will be 

able to come to the stall with their class on the day. There are plenty of presents for Mums, Aunties, 

Grandmothers or any special people in your child’s life. 

A second stall will be held at lunchtime on Thursday 6th May for any students who were away for the 
first stall or anyone wishing to buy some more presents. 

Please send your child to school on the day with their money in an envelope  with their name and class 
on it. 



 

Uniform Recycling 

With 2021 being the final year that students are able to wear the old school uniform, the P&C is 

currently investigating companies that will recycle old uniform into new products in order to avoid them 

going to landfill. We are hopeful that we will be able to provide this service to our school community 

and ask that you please hold on to any old school uniform so that you can utilise this service when we 
are able to provide it. 



CANTEEN NEWS 

 

SCHOOL NEWS 

Congratulations Wave Winners! 

 



 



 

Community News 

 

Disclaimer: Gerringong Public School advertises in this column as a service to parents. Gerringong 

Public School does not endorse or accept responsibility for the management or organisation of the 

advertised events or services. Please note: The community deadline is 12 noon on Friday. Items 

received after this time will not be published until the following week.  



 



 

1 - Please click on this link for more details3 

 

                                                                 
3https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/146501855995 

https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/146501855995


 



 



 



 



 



Contact Us 

 

 

Gerringong Public School 

Address: 12 Archibald Rd Gerringong NSW 2534 Phone: 0242 341 376  

email: Gerringong-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au4 

Visit us at our website:  https://gerringong-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/  

                                                                 
4mailto:Gerringong-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
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